PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Chiefs,

Welcome back from a well-deserved break! | hope all of you have
had the opportunity to spend time with friends and family over the
Thanksgiving holiday. We have three weeks to push through in
December before releasing for our next long winter break so let’s
stay focused and work hard. This week, | have the pleasure of
attending the 2024 Football Fans Choice Awards, sponsored by My
Horry News and Grand Strand and North Strand Nissan, honoring
several members of our student athletes and staff members.
Coach Heilbronn was chosen for Best Athletic Director, Crista
Colaneri, as Best Athletic Trainer, Drew Prince, as Best Running
Back, Kaden Gore, as Best Wide Receiver, Brown Reaves, as Best
Tight End, and the Band of Chiefs, as Best Band. This is certainly a
huge honor to have so many of our talented coaches, staff, and
students recognized for their hard work on and off the field.

This Wednesday marks the interim of the 2nd quarter. Students
and parents, please take the time to look in PowerSchool to
discuss grades, attendance, and missing assignments. It is vital
that we assist our students with making sure they are passing all
courses and keeping up with their attendance. Our first Saturday
school will be held this Saturday, Dec 7th, from 8 am to 12 pm.
Students are required to be there no later than 8 am and have a
device and/or something to work on. Please take advantage of this
opportunity if you need it. Have a great week, Chiefs!

Ansley Morrow

DECEMBER 1, 2024

Congratulations to Congratulations to Levi Wheeler and
Daylin Allen, winners of the Spooktacular Cook-off. Another

Congratulations to Daylin Allen, winner of the Thanksgiving
Cook-off with her wonderful banana pudding recipe!

THIS WEEK AT NMBH:

12/2: Art Club Mtg
12/3: Beta Club Mtg

12/4: Mu Alpha Theta Virtual Mtg @ 3:30 pm
Spanish National Honor Society Mtg (AM & PM)

12/5: Student Council Mtg

12/6: Book Club Mtg




IMPORTANT REMINDERS

UPDATE: STUDENTS SHOULD NO LONGER USE THE VISITOR PARKING IN THE
FRONT OF THE SCHOOL. WE NOW HAVE OUR BRAND NEW FRONT LOT PAVED
AND READY FOR PARKING AT THIS TIME. IF YOU NEED A PASS, PLEASE SEE
MS. MONIKA BELLAMY IN THE MAIN OFFICE. PASSES ARE $30 AND A COPY OF

YOUR LICENSE IS REQUIRED.

AFTER SCHOOL TUTORIAL WILL BE HELD IN THE MINI AUDITORIUM FROM 3:30-
4:30 EVERY TUESDAY AND THURSDAY. PLEASE TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THE
FREE OPPORTUNITY FOR ASSISTANCE.

ATTENDANCE MAKE-UP IS HELD ON TUESDAYS WITH MS. CHANDLER IN H 206
AND THURSDAYS WITH MR. MUNDY IN |1 204 FROM 3:30-4:30. SATURDAY
SCHOOLS WILL ALSO BE HELD ON 12/7,12/14, AND 1/11 FROM 8:00 AM TO 12:00
PM. STUDENTS SHOULD BRING A CHARGED DEVICE AND SOMETHING TO
WORK ON. DOORS WILL BE LOCKED AT 8:00 AM SHARP.

CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE OF 14 ARE NOT ALLOWED TO ATTEND NMBHS
SPORTING EVENTS WITHOUT ADULT SUPERVISION. THEY WILL BE TURNED
AROUND AT THE GATE IF AN ADULT IS NOT PRESENT. THANK YOU FOR YOUR
ASSISTANCE.




Additional Announcements:

‘THE NEXT BETA CLUB MEETING WILL BE ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3RD AT 7:45 IN THE
MAIN AUDITORIUM. ALL MEMBERS ARE REQUIRED TO ATTEND.

-ANY STUDENT INTERESTED IN WORKING ON A BROADCASTING TEAM TO CREATE A
SCHOOL PODCAST, PLEASE CONTACT MR. ISAIAH SALTERS BY EMAIL AT
ISALTERS@HORRYCOUNTYSCHOOLS.NET.



CHIEF LEADERSHIP AWARD

‘THIS WEEK'S RECIPIENT OF THE DEW'S CHIEF LEADERSHIP AWARD IS JAZMIN TODD.
JAZMIN IS A TENTH-GRADE STUDENT WHO IS DESCRIBED AS RESPECTFUL, FOCUSED,
AND DILIGENT. SHE EFFECTIVELY MANAGES HER TIME AND TURNS IN QUALITY WORK.

AS JAZMIN STRIVES TO PERSONALLY DO WELL, SHE ALSO ENJOYS SEEING OTHERS
DO WELL. SHE IS A CAREGIVER BY NATURE AND WILL HELP ANY OF HER CLASSMATES

AND TEACHERS WHEN NEEDED. SHE IS OPEN TO OTHER PEOPLE'S VIEWPOINTS,
MAKING HER A GREAT ROLE MODEL FOR HER PEERS. SHE IS EXTREMELY POLITE YET
HAS A GREAT ATTITUDE AND WILL ADVOCATE FOR HERSELF IF SHE DOES NOT
RECEIVE WHAT SHE NEEDS TO BE SUCCESSFUL. AFTER HIGH SCHOOL, JAZMIN

WOULD LIKE TO JOIN THE ARMY AND TRAIN IN THE MEDICAL FIELD; HER DREAM IS TO
BECOME A PEDIATRIC NURSE. JAZMIN IS THE VERY DEFINITION OF A TRUE STUDENT
LEADER. CONGRATULATIONS TO JAZMIN TODD, THIS WEEK'S WINNER OF THE CHIEF
LEADERSHIP AWARD, SPONSORED BY DEW'S.




ACT/SAT INFORMATION

All 11th grade students (third year of high school) and all 12th grade students (4th year
of high school) are being offered the opportunity to take the ACT or the SAT School Day
exam at North Myrtle Beach High School during the regular school week this Spring.

The ACT and SAT are 4-year college entrance exams and are designed for students who
plan to attend a 4-year college right after high school. The ACT (Digital) will be
administered on Wednesday, February 26, 2025. The SAT (Digital) will be administered
on Wednesday, March 12, 2025. Depending on your students’ plans after high school,
they may NOT need to take either of these tests. Students who plan to attend a 2-year
college, join the military, or enter the workforce after high school DO NOT need to take
the ACT or the SAT.

Please click the link below to complete the ACT/SAT testing choice google form.
2024-2025 ACT/SAT Choice Form

This form must be filled out by a parent/guardian by Friday, December 6, 2024. The
google form needs to be completed even if you are opting out of these tests.

Please contact Lisa Loftus at LLoftus@horrycountyschools.com or at 843-390-8476 if
you have any questions.

If you would like further information regarding the difference between the ACT and SAT
please use the links below.

ACT Information

SAT Information



https://forms.gle/mhCCQpdNWV7up6aG7
mailto:LLoftus@horrycountyschools.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-Bz-txDNEnFJ0OByQne27_UWKdd-Oak1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-O73EK339kTt2rBCr8-bCNp7dWdaWGVI/view?usp=sharing

NMBH Varsity Competiton Cheer team placed 6th
at this year’s 5A State Championship. Way to go
ladies!




